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One Community, Garing Together
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Gelebrating lndigenous Peoples

On National lndigencus Peoples Day, June 21, we would like to ac;knowleclge

ihat we have a responsibility to understand our history and the past and current

experiences of First Nations, lnuit and Metis peoples, and for this

understanding to inform the work that we do. The Dufferin Countv Cultural

Resource Circle, creates a safe Space for the resloration and revival of

traditional lndigenous Culture in our community. >> Read more. >>
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Pulling Together to Move Forward

At Headwaters Health Care Centre responding to the COVID-19 pandemic has

meant the entire staff, local physicians and community partners have had to

collaborate and work together more than ever in order to continue to be an

excellent and safe place for their community to seek health care services. Read

about how we accomplished this successfully in an afticle published in the

Ontario Hosoital ciation's newsletter

Dufferin Gounty Paramedics Expand their Services

This year, the scope of practice for Dufferin County Paramedics expanded to

include vaccinations, palliative care support and an enhanced community

paramedicine program. Learn more about our parlners in care.

Our Virtual Annual General Meeting is June 22

There is still time to RSVP for our Annual General Meeting June 22 at 5:45

pm. Email CVeneziale@headwatershealth.ca for a meeting link. Everyone is

welcome to attend. Our meeting will provide an update on the hospital's

activities over the past year, provide a look to the future and celebrate the Dr.

David Scott Award winner.
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